
 

 

June 9, 2016 

 

 

Oregon Central Coast All Depths – Spring Fishery to Reopen 
 

The preliminary catch for the Oregon Central Coast all depths spring sport halibut fishery through 

June 4 was 108,114 pounds, leaving 21,924 pounds to be harvested. Fishery managers anticipate 

this will sustain two more days of fishing. Therefore, the Oregon Central Coast Spring All-Depth 

sport halibut fishery will reopen for two days on Friday, June 17 and Saturday, June 18. Thursday, 

June 16 will not be open. State fishery managers will then review the catch and announce if 

sufficient quota remains for future openings.  

 

For more information on these areas please refer to: 

 

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife website: 

http://www.dfw.state.or.us/MRP/finfish/halibut/index.asp 

 

National Marine Fisheries Service sport fishing hotline: 

1-800-662-9825; press 7; 1 for halibut information. 

 

In all marine areas open to halibut fishing, there is a one-fish daily catch limit and no minimum size 

restriction. 

 

Due to the short notice nature of this notification, it is posted to our website only, and no paper copy 

has been mailed out. 
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